Use of Public Baths for Guests with Tattoos

Welcome and thank you for choosing THE BLOSSOM HAKATA Premier.

Previously, we have denied persons with tattoos from using our public baths. However, in
recent years, there has been an increased presence of persons with tattoos participating in
international sporting events as well as an increase in social acceptance of tattoos with
religious or cultural significance and small tattoos being used as a fashion statement.
Therefore, we have made the following revision to our policy regarding the use of public
baths.

M Revised Policy B

In principle, persons with tattoos will be denied use of our public baths. However, approved
cover-up stickers (10 cm x 10 cm) will be available. Our public baths may be used if each
tattoo can be completely covered with the maximum of two stickers.

Having tattoos will not negatively affect the cleanliness of bath water. Therefore, it is our
wish that all our guests can have a pleasant experience by deepening understanding of
various reasons behind tattoos.

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

*Cover-up stickers will be provided free of charge at the front desk.

*Maximum of two stickers may be used to cover each design.

*Use of public baths will be denied for guests with a tattoo that is too large to be covered
by two stickers, or if the guest refuses to use the sticker.
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